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CLUB OFFICERS 
 

Kyle Weidner —President—724-272-3733 or kylew10@hotmail.com 

Billy Danforth —Vice-President— 812-579-5017 or billyd50@hotmail.com 

Tammy Adams— Treasurer —812-603-8207 or gohoosiers100@yahoo.com 

Sandy Bayles —Secretary—812-350-4334 skbayles@hotmail.com 

 

 

 

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday,  JUNE 13, 2012 at the Golden 

Corral.  Come join us for dinner beginning at 6PM with the meeting to follow at 

7PM.    

 



 

 

 

 

 

Its June already! It's amazing how fast this year is flying by.  One of these 
days I hope to have some time to get out and enjoy my Mustang some more.  
I have only had my 65 out three times this year.  I went to my first car show of 
the year this past weekend.  It was a small show in Bloomington with my dad.  
He got second place in the muscle car class.  I didn’t get a trophy but after 
fixing a number of issues on my car it is running better than it ever has.  I have 
also just taken on another project for a guy my dad knows.  It's a good size 
rust repair job on a 69 Fastback. 

Last month was a busy month.  We had a real good time at the Friday night 
cook out at Brown County State park.  I would like to think Rick Trevey for 
bringing the brats, Dave and Valarie Sell for bringing the table service, and 
everyone else that attended and brought all the great food. 

On the 19th the Make a Wish cruise in Greensburg raised $2800 and for all 
the events they had going on that weekend they are expecting to have raised 
around $4000. 

On Saturday July 14th is our annual ice cream social.  Ruthie has been the 
host for the past several years but is unable to host again this year.  We are 
looking for a club member that would like to host this event this year.  We will 
need a location to have it and at least one more person to bring some 
homemade ice cream.   

June 30th is our annual Road Rally.  We are still working out the details.  We 
will have everything set and all the details for you at the June meeting.  I will 
also send out an email to everyone once I have them all worked out.  

 

Kyle 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
2012 Membership dues are due if you have not already paid them. 
 

 

                     JUNE 
Devon Bell-1st      Nichristin Guesman—1st      Ed Bodem—7th     Ed Byers—7th      

Sharon Hembree—9th     Beth Sanders—12th     Claud Blackburn—16th     Guy Stott-16th 

Scott Barker—19th     Kyle Weidner—25th    Billy Danforth—27th     Jenny Stark—29th 

 

   

   
 

 

 

We have a balance of $3812.08 in the bank.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FRIDAY MAY 18, Club Cookout in Brown Co. State Park 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday May 9, 2012 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 
.—Cruise in at Ritters started 3 weeks on Apr 24.  We are in competition with Corvette Club. We 

now have a traveling trophy that was presented to Corvette Club.  We are currently in lead with 

Mustangs—17 to Corvettes---14.  We need everyones support, come out on Tuesday evenings 

for a fun evening.  Last year they beat us by almost 40 cars, so we need lots of club members 

help.   

--May 19 is Make a Wish Foundation event in Greensburg from 11-5.  Food from 11-3 pulled 

pork/steak. Shoe rental at the bowling alley will be $1.00 which will be donated to the 

foundation.  As a club we voted to donate $250 to the foundation. 

--Sellersburg Car Show was attended by Frank Bayles & Ed Byers.  They got rained on going 

and coming but had about 3 good dry hours at show.  This was sponsored by Fall City Mustang 

Club. Both of our members received trophies. 

--Cobweb Tour was attended by several members who were not afraid of a little rain.  We met at 

IHOP on Hwy 46 for a late breakfast and most of the rain was during breakfast.  We had a fun 

filled day traveling together to Williams Dam near Bedford, 

--We need someone to help with the Web Site and keep it up to date.  The old cruise in site is 

still on our web site. 

--Kyle talked about the web site for ordering T-shirts, jackets, vests, etc.  They have our logo but 

Kyle will get web site to us soon. 

--Some members gathered and went to the Suds on May 5
th

.  Very nice evening. 

--Weidners went to a car show in Terre Haute and Steve got trophy for best Ford. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 
 
WELCOMED New Members:  FRED & JOY CONNOR with a 1968 California Special 

It always exciting to have new members join the club.  WELCOME!!    WELCOME!!! 

 

--FRIDAY  May 18 is our pitch-in cook out in Brown Co. State Park.  Club will be providing 

table service and drinks. Dave & Valerie Sells have volunteered to help with this event.  We 

have reserved the upper shelter house in the park.  We will be eating around 7:00. Bring 

charcoal, covered dish and whatever meat you would like to cook. 

--May 19 Shelby Spring Fling in Brown Co. Park 

--May 26  Madison Car Show 

--June 3 Car Show at Moose Park 



 

 

 

 

--June 30 & July 1  Indy Mustang Club Car Show 

--June 23 Cars & Guitars Car Show at Seymour  Reg $15/Band concert  from 7-9 pm 

--Tammy reported about our car show $1250 in account for the car show.  Bob Poynter & Ritters 

are on board as sponsors along with lemonade stand and NAPA.  Flyers ready to go out to 

businesses with sponsorship letters.    We have facebook page for car show 2
nd

 Annual Hoosier 

Summer Slam with DJ Joe Draper.  We need to follow up with people willing to donate.  Almost 

ready to head up different committees.  Please begin handing out flyers. 

--Next Car show meeting at Scotts shop Wed. May 23 

--Frank made motion to adjourn meeting. 

 

ATTENTION ABOUT T-SHIRT WEB SITE 

 

HMC Embowered Items: 

We have a new supplier for HMC merchandise. Scribbles Embroidery of 
Arkansas LLC. They have a great assortment of items and more importantly, 
the HMC does not have to stock the items. You can order online and the items 
will be shipped directly to you. 

Their website is www.scribblesemb.com . Once on the site choose the 
MortorCycle/CarClubs link. Ordering is easy, choose the item you wish, add it 
to your cart, then click on the HMC logo and add it to your cart. When you 
submit the order you must have both the item you want and the logo in your 
cart or you will not get the club logo on your time. For a limited time you can 
add the club logo for just a penny.  At some point the logo will go up to $5- 
$10 per item.  I have been told that more items will be added to the website 
soon so if you done see anything you like check back later and see the new 
items they will be adding. If you have any questions please call Cindy at 501-
664-2555 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUCKEYES 

 

Ingredients    

1 ½ cups peanut butter 

1 cup butter softened 

½ teaspoon vanilla 

6 cups confectioner’s sugar 

4 cups semisweet choc chips 



 

 

 

 

Directions 

1.  In a large bowl, mix together peanut butter, butter, vanilla and confectioner’s sugar.  The 

dough will look dry. Roll into 1 inch balls and place on a waxed paper-lined cookie sheet. 

2. Press a toothpick into the top of each ball (to be used later as the handle for dipping) and 

chill in freezer until firm, about 30 minutes. 

3. Melt choc chips in a double boiler or in a bowl set over a pan of barely simmering water.  

Stir frequently until smooth. 

4. Dip frozen peanut butter balls in choc holding onto the toothpick.  Leave a small portion 

of peanut butter showing at the top to make them look like Buckeyes.  Put back on cookie 

sheet and refrigerate until serving. 

5.  


